
 

Supervision of Key Worker’s/Vulnerable Children 

Where:  

Assembly Hall  

Please bring your child/ren to the main front door at 9am. A member of staff will be there. 

Children will also be collected at the main front door. Each child will only be in for their 

normal school time, that is, 9.00 – 11am/2pm/3pm. 

PPE:  

Sanitiser, gloves, tissues and aprons are available in the Assembly Hall. All will be used 

according to our regularly reviewed Covid risk assessments. 

Safeguarding & Child Protection: 

All normal safeguarding practices apply. One of SMPS Safeguarding team will always be 

onsite during supervision. 

Relevant Information: 

Children bring their own snack and lunch.  

Uniform is optional. 

From Wednesday 13th January, children bring their own work packs and 

pencils/crayons/markers that they might normally use at home. They will have a space to 

complete their class teacher activities – Seesaw and/or work pack, in school but there will 

not be 1 to 1 teaching support. They may bring a device from home and play any offline 

activities already saved onto it. These devices will be unable to connect to school internet. 

Supervisors and children may use the outdoor area of the school if the weather is suitable. 

Regular ventilation will be a priority so it is important your children come with warm 

clothing, coats etc. 

School cleaning will happen as normal regardless of lockdown. 

 


